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Important information  
to all residents and businesses that use 

vacuum waste disposal in Enzymet.

 

From March 1st to April 12th, hatches to your vacuum waste disposal system will 
be shut. During this period, please dispose of residual waste, organic waste and 
newspapers in the waste container located close to your neighbourhood.

 

 
 
 
 
 

You will need the following code to use the container: 2022.  
Please do not share this code with non-residents. Only residual waste, organic 
waste and newspapers should be disposed of in the container. Please leave other 
waste in the property’s recycling room as usual. Businesses that do not use the va-
cuum waste disposal system are to dispose of their residual and organic waste and 
newspapers as usual. Thank you!

Why?
The temporary vacuum waste disposal terminal is being replaced by a  
permanent terminal with greater capacity. The vacuum waste system  
needs to be switched off while this work is carried out.
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